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Director of Culture & Environment 
Rachel Stopard 

 

Regeneration and Planning 
Development Management 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall  
Judd Street 
London  
WC1H 8ND 
 
Tel 020 7974 4444 
Fax 020 7974 1930 
Textlink 020 7974 6866 
 
planning@camden.gov.uk 
www.camden.gov.uk/planning 

 
 
 
 
Ms Lucia Sarisska 
Get Planning Ltd 

  

Burgate 
63 Cedar Road 
Sutton 
Surrey 
SM2 5DJ 

Application Ref: 2013/4743/L 
Please ask for:  Alan Wito 
Telephone: 020 7974 6392 
 

 

 

16 September 2013 
 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

DECISION 
 
Planning (Listed Building and Conservation Areas) Act 1990 
Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Regulations 1990 
 
Listed Building Consent Granted 
 
Address:  
Flat 8 
31-32 John Street 
London 
WC1N 2AT 
 
Proposal: 
Retention of secondary glazing for to second floor front windows of existing flat (Class C3).  
Drawing Nos: Site location plan; Selectaglaze Series 20 vertical sliding details; 02; 03; 
 
The Council has considered your application and decided to grant Listed Building Consent . 
 

Informative(s): 
 

1 Reasons for granting listed building consent. [Delegated] 
 
The proposed development is in general accordance with the London Borough of 
Camden Local Development Framework Core Strategy, with particular regard to 
policy CS14 (Promoting high quality places and conserving our heritage); and the 
London Borough of Camden Local Development Framework Development 
Policies, with particular regard to policy DP25 (Conserving Camden's heritage). For 
a more detailed understanding of the reasons for the granting of this listed building 
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consent, please refer to the officer report. 
 

 
Your attention is drawn to the notes attached to this notice which tell you about your Rights 
of Appeal and other information. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Rachel Stopard 
Director of Culture & Environment 
  
 

It’s easy to make, pay for, track and comment on planning applications on 
line. Just go to www.camden.gov.uk/planning. 

 
 

It is important to us to find out what our customers think about the service we 
provide. To help us in this respect, we would be very grateful if you could take a 
few moments to complete our online planning applicants’ survey. We will use the 
information you give us to monitor and improve our services. 
 

http://www.camden.gov.uk/planning
https://consultations.wearecamden.org/culture-environment/28a92507

